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Under the Standards Review Subcommittee (SRS) Scope of Work, which was approved by the SRS on May 18, 2010, the SRS agreed to review recommendations and if subcommittee deemed appropriate, they would submit advisory comments to the Executive Committee (EC) for consideration.  As stated in the Scope of Work these comments are “not intended to change the scope of the Business Practices or recommendation, but to provide consistency and uniformity across all WEQ Business Practices.”

After a review of the proposed standards against other WEQ Standards Booklets, the following inconsistencies are noted:

· 008-1.7:

The last sentence in the proposed standard lists a sunset date for the standards.  The SRS has not found this type of language in any other current standard since the inception of the WEQ.  

· 008-1.7.1.1.2:

At the end of the first sentence in this section, space between last word and period needs to be deleted.

· 008-1.7.1.2:

A comma needs to be inserted between the parenthetical ending “allocations) and “a default….”

· To be consistent with the existing Business Practice Standards the section titles should use the following conventions prior to sending the document out for membership ratification:
· XXX-1.1.1.1
Level 4 Title (Proper Case, Arial 11)
· XXX-1.1.1.1.1
Level 5 Title (Proper Case, Arial 11, Bold, Underline, Italics)
These changes should be applied to Sections 008-1.7.1.1, 008-1.7.1.1.1, 008-1.7.1.1.2, and 008-1.7.1.2.
